
 
 
Dear, 
 
The International Forum on Disability Management (IFDM2022) will take place in Brussels from 28 to 30 
September 2022. It will bring together people from all over the world around the theme of Disability 
Management. 
 
During 3 days, different speakers will present their work and research and share their experiences. A 
unique and enriching experience! 
 
You can now register. There are still a few tickets available with reduced price (460 euros). Once these 
tickets are sold, you will be able to register at the normal price (600 euros) or with a 15% discount with a 
valid CDMP or CRTWC certification (510 euros).  
 
Check out the congress programme.  
 
All information on www.ifdm2022.org  
 
We hope to see you at this international event. 
 
Have a nice day. 
Best wishes, 
 
 
Saskia Decuman  
RDQ Director 
NIHDI Benefits Department 
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